
Dear Committee Members: 
 
I am a registered voter from McMinnville Oregon, mother of 3, grandmother of 8.    I strongly oppose HB 3063.   
 
There is no emergency that currently exists that would warrent taking away a parent's right to make an 
informed decision about which vaccines are right for their child.  Government involvement is not needed to 
declare an emergency.   
 
I urge you to vote no on HB 3063 and keep the freedom of medical choice alive in our state. 
 
Deborah Giampietro 
McMinnville, OR 
 

 


